
Hawaii State Senate 

BLOOD DRIVE 
Sponsored by the office of Senate President Shan S. Tsutsui 

Give the Gift of Life. 
One pint of blood can save up to three lives. 

Maddie Komatsu 
At the age of five, Maddie was diagnosed with leukemia.  

She was able to beat the disease thanks to volunteer blood donors. 
 
 

Wednesday, March 23, 2011 
7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Bloodmobile located at Iolani Palace 
For an appointment please contact  

Jena at ext. 66894 or j.tadio@capitol.hawaii.gov  

mailto:j.tadio@capitol.hawaii.gov

